
114 EAST 32nd STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 

May 28, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, North West 
Washington, D C. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thanks for your telegram. 	Whynmai 
is out of the office today, working 
on a story, but when he returns 
tomorrow, I'm sure that he'll write 
you• 

In the meantime, I have rade the 
changes in the copy as per your 
instructions. Thanks again for 
your prompt action. 

Since rely, 

----f;CLAAcSS 
Frances Borden 
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